February 16, 1954

MEMORANDUM
To: Mr. Raymond H., Weins
From: dward T. Tait

Frank Purcell feels that both the broad
tape and stock ticker can be eliminated in New York,
since the Washington office serves all Regional
offices in policing the market. Would you care to

express an opinion at this time?



